
 
 

 
 

Committee on Faculty Participation in Governance Resolution 
 
Approved to the Executive Committee on January 29, 2014 
Approved by Faculty Senate on February 12, 2014 
 
Insofar as we are undergoing major leadership and policy changes, issues of faculty 
governance are of paramount importance. Consequently, and to avoid conflict of 
interests, for purposes of faculty representation (e.g., task forces, committee membership) 
faculty should consistently be restricted to those whose responsibilities are scholarship, 
teaching (e.g., lecturers, librarians, clinical & tenure track faculty), and service, but not 
include individuals whose responsibilities are administrative (e.g., deans, chairs). The 
oversight of this resolution will be responsibility of the Committee on Faculty 
Participation in Governance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


